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Burney Fire Protection District Fire Board Commissioner Vacancy 
 

 

Applications are being accepted to fill by appointment one position to the Burney Fire Protection 

District Board of Directors. This appointed position will serve as appointed until the General 

Election in 2026. Because Fire Board member terms are staggered, these positions were vacated 

at different points in their terms already served. During the General Election, one position will be 

running for a two-year term, and the other will run for the full four-year term. 

 

Applications will be screened by the current Fire Board and selected applicants will be 

interviewed at the December 20, 2022, Board Meeting. This meeting will be held at the Burney 

Fire Protection District office, 37072 Main Street, Burney.  

 

Applicants must reside within the Burney Fire Protection District and be a registered voter. If 

you wish to apply for the position, please complete the “Board of Directors Application Form” 

and submit it to the District Secretary no later than December 12, 2022. The application may be 

picked up during business hours at the Burney Fire District office, or you may download it from 

our website at: www.burneyfire.org. If you have any questions, please call 530-335-2212. 

 

http://www.burneyfire.org/

